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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 11:53 AM
To: 'Sabrina Hubbell'; Records Clerk
Cc: Glenn Spurlock
Subject: RE: Email for City of Leesburg

Good afternoon Ms. Hubbell, 
 
We have received your updated contact information and we will update it in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
From: Sabrina Hubbell [mailto:Sabrina.Hubbell@leesburgflorida.gov]  
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 9:52 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Glenn Spurlock 
Subject: Email for City of Leesburg 
 
Your letter of May 2, 2018 regarding unsuccessful transmitting via email. Patrick Foster is no longer employed by the 
City. 
Our new Director of Electric is Glenn A. Spurlock: 
Email: glenn.spurlock@leesburgflorida.gov 
Phone: 352-728-9786 ext. 2012 
 
Please see attached business card. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sabrina Hubbell 
Business Analyst 
Electric Department 
352-728-9786 extension 2039 
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Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from government officials 
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
Think before you print. 



Glenn A. Spurlock 
Director of Electric 

T (352) 728-9786 ext. 2012 
F (352) 326-6622 
c (352) 552-0023 

2010 Griffin Road 
P.O. Box 490630 
Leesburg, FL 34749-0630 

Glenn.Spurlock@leesburgflorida.gov 




